
,XVM 
WALTER B. GRUBBS, Manager 

C THE COLORADO CITY BROADCASTING COMPANY 
DIAL 1320 

ASSOCIATED PRESS WIRE SERVICE COLORADO CITY, TEXAS 

September 29, 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street, NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman, 

This is to acknowledge your DX on our station 

as of September 1, 1952, at 0300 to 0415 and to 

certify that the log which you sent us bears ample 
proof that you were tuned in on our broadcast at 
that time. 

All the queries which we received noted that 
a static condition prevailed, some more severe 

than others. Even those as close as New Mexico and 
Oklahoma stated that static conditions were adverse. 

Even with the unfavarable weather conditions, 
we feel that we have gained much worthwhile informa- 
tion concerning our readability, fidelity, etc., 

and I wish to thank you and the N. R. C. for giving 

us this opportunity to check our DX. 

Very truly yours, 

/e,d4-(.1t 
Porter Richardson 
Chief Engineer 
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